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Human Enrichment Day 
Today students celebrated this term’s learning with a 
Human Body Enrichment Day. Students dramatised the 
circulatory system. They created a moving hand that 
showed bones and muscles. Their taste buds were put to 
the challenge when they had to taste various foods 
without their sense of smell. Some students were 
fascinated with a sheep’s heart, lungs and brain. 
Congratulations to all our students who have worked 
extremely hard this term and have showed an in-depth 
knowledge of the human body.     
 
Western Region Athletics Carnival 
On Friday, 8 students represented the Lower Lachlan 
District at Western in Dubbo. Our students tried their best 
and showed excellent sportsmanship. Congratulations to 
Ryder Pettit who came third in high jump and will be 
representing Western Region at the State Carnival in 
October!! 
 
Thank you to our parents for taking their children to the 
carnival and giving them these wonderful opportunities.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Low’s Farewell 
Mrs Low has been an important person in this school for 
many years. She was a teacher for 30 years and her 
children also attended Wyalong Public School. Mrs Low 
retired from teaching in 2020. Finally, we are able to 
celebrate her contribution to our school by holding a 
special assembly and high tea on Tuesday 18th October at 
2pm. We warmly welcome you all to attend to say thank 
you to Mrs Low for her dedication to our school.    
 

 
 
 
 

Parent Portal  
Please remember to register on our parent portal if you 
have not already done so. The portal will improve our 
communication by allowing parents to sign permission 
notes, explain absentees, view newsletters and receive 
reminders or notifications.   
 

Public Holiday to mark the death of Queen Elizabeth II  
Prime Minister Anthony Albanese has announced a 
National Day of Mourning to mark the death of Queen 
Elizabeth II. Thursday 22nd September 2022 will be a 
public holiday and the school will be closed for the day. 
 
Footy Colours and Meal Deal 
This Wednesday students are wearing footy colours. 
Students are asked to bring a gold coin donation that will 
go towards the ‘Fight Cancer Foundation’.  
For lunch students have already pre-ordered their pie or 
sausage roll order. 
 
Melbourne Cup 
On Wednesday our Year 6 Leadership team will have the 
opportunity to view and have a photo with Australia’s most 
famous trophy, the Lexus Melbourne Cup at the Tivoli 
Theatre.  
 
Next Term Dates 
Students will return to school on Monday 10th October. 
Next term’s calendar is already starting to fill up with 
kindergarten orientation, Musica Viva, debating and the 
Todd Woodbridge 2nd round competition. 
  
Have a safe and wonderful holiday! 
Kylie Taylor  
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners. We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

Week 10, Term 3       20th September 2022 



 
 
Human Body Enrichment Day 

Tuesday 20th September 2022 

 

Footy Colours Day/Meal Deal 

Wednesday 21st September 2002 

 

National Day of Mourning (Public Holiday) 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

Last Day of Term 3 

Friday 23rd September 2022 

 

First Day of Term 4 

Monday 10th October 2022 

 

Musica Viva Excursion 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 

Kinder Orientation ½ day 

Friday 21st October 2022 

 

Kinder Orientation ½ day 

Friday 29th October 2022 

 

School Photos 

Wednesday 2nd November 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

    
 

 

 

 

Major Primary Excursion to 
Red Hill is on Sentral.  
Please log on to view 

permission note. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

   

 

 

 

 

   

 

    

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                            

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

         

     

 

Tuesday 2nd November 2022 



         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                            
 

  

 



 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Touch Football Competition will start on 20th October 2022 

Registrations will close on 7th October 2022. 
 

Keep an eye on their Facebook page for nominations 
opening. 

 
 
 
 

Announcement 
Tuesday 27th September 2022 we are fortunate to have a 

member from the NSW touch running a FREE skills session 
for our junior stars. 

 
Details are: 
Date:   Tuesday 27th September 2022 
For:    Years 2 – 6 
Time:   3pm – 4pm 
Where:   Ron Crowe Oval 
What to bring: comfortable clothing and a drink bottle 

 
Please inbox our Facebook page with names as 

numbers are limited. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Entries due back at school on 

Friday 18th November 2022 



 

 

 

 

NEW Ordering of Uniform Online 


